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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

14.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor Mitchell,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inquire about the absence of 
the number of vehicles listed in your statement for the 47th Annual Catalina 
Classic Paddleboard Race fee waiver request. It has come to my attention 
that despite not providing this crucial information, you are requesting 
taxpayers to pay $4,950 for the fee waiver.

As a concerned citizen, I believe it is important for transparency and 
accountability that all necessary details are included in such requests, 
especially when it involves taxpayer money. The number of vehicles plays a 
significant role in determining the cost and impact of the event, and it is 
puzzling why this information was not included in your statement.

It is essential that all relevant information is disclosed to ensure fair and 
responsible decision-making.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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